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The Daughters of Penelope, is seeking donations for Pascha
Plants that will adorn our Church during the Pascha Season.
Donations for the plants are $15.00, and may be made in honor
of, in memory of, or in recognition of a loved one.

Please see a member after Sunday Services during the fellowship
coffee hour. You can also call, 727-785-2358 or email
jpsfl@hotmail.com or just mail your check (payable to DOP) with
the name(s) of those you wish to honor to Joanne Sackedis, 843
Hillside Drive, Palm Harbor, 34683



